
 

Health professionals who know their patients and who understand  
Prader-Willi syndrome provide the best treatment to their patients. 

Join the IPWSO Health ECHO! 
 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Programme Overview 
Start date: 16 February 2021 – 09:00 – 10:30 (GMT) 
Timing: 10 Monthly sessions each lasting 90mins. 
Format: Online, using Zoom Video Conferencing.  

• Short, focused presentations on PWS across  
the lifespan delivered by medical experts.  

• Case-based learning from anonymised 
cases presented by participants. 

There is no cost – Register Now 
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IPWSO HEALTH ECHO®  

This IPWSO Health ECHO programme will be of 
interest to a wide range of health professionals 

including: Geneticists, Paediatric 
Endocrinologists, Neonatologists, Nurses, 

Paediatricians, Endocrinologists, Psychiatrists, 
Psychologists, Social Workers, Occupational 

Therapists, Pulmonologists, Orthopaedic 
Surgeons, Dieticians, Physiotherapists, Speech 

and Language Therapists, Medical Students and 
Professional Caregivers. 

Together, we can find solutions to the challenges of PWS and build knowledge 
and centres of excellence supporting people living with PWS across the world. 

 
 

IPWSO’s mission in collaborating with the  
Project ECHO® initiative, is to unite the global  
Prader-Willi syndrome (PWS) community, to 
spread knowledge, and to reach underserved 
populations.  
 
 
 

The IPWSO Project ECHO® educational 
programmes currently include a Leadership, a 

Health and an SPW Latino Américan ECHO. 
These are designed to build capacity and 

expertise in PWS using the ECHO ModelTM and 
an “all teach, all learn” approach. For more 

information on IPWSO Project ECHO, visit  
https://ipwso.org/how-we-can-help/project-echo 

or email us echo@ipwso.org 
 

Register here: ipwso.org 
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influence the content of the programmes and does not participate in the selection of the “Faculty”.   Presenters are required to complete a Meaningful Disclosure of 
Supports at the outset of presentations. IPWSO acknowledges that the International Academy of CPD Accreditation Consensus Statement (“IACPDA Consensus 
Statement”, at https://academy4cpd-accreditation.org) is a benchmark for independence in continuing medical education (CME) funding and will adhere to the 
IACPDA Consensus Statement with respect to the IPWSO ECHO® programmes and the funding even if the programmes are not accredited or certified CME. 
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